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Investing in our schools 
As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is delivering 
record education funding, including $3.6 billion for new and upgraded schools in Western Sydney. This 
targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world class public education. 

Project overview 

As Parramatta East Public School celebrates 75 years of delivering public education in 2024, an 
exciting project to upgrade the school is in planning.  

This proposal includes a new three storey building on Albert Street East and upgrades to the existing 
school facilities. It is anticipated the upgrade will include: 

24 new classrooms 
Secure administration with separate 
public and student entrances 

A new learning support unit 
with three classrooms 

A new school library 

Additional staff parking 
Removal of demountable classrooms to 
provide more play space for students 

Refurbishment of existing 
classrooms and conversion of 
existing library to a staff room 

Public domain works to improve 
pedestrian safety outside the school 

To make way for the new building, blocks C,D,E & F (buildings currently facing Albert Street East) will 
be demolished. 
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Progress update 

• Concept designs have been developed for the school upgrade in consultation with the 
Parramatta East Public School leadership team. You can see some early artist impressions on 
both pages of this update. Note these are not final and are subject to change as the design and 
planning approvals progress. 

Next steps  

• In the next stages of design, more detailed designs of the insides of the buildings and the plan 
for the whole school will be developed and shared with the community. 

• An information session will be held in Term 4 2024 to share these designs with the school 
community and answer any questions about the upgrade. 

• Development approval and a tender process to appoint a contractor to complete the design and 
construction works will occur. 

 

More information 

You can find more information about the project at https://edu.nsw.link/PEPS or by 
scanning the QR code. 

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure 
NSW during business hours on the contact details below. 

 

Artist impression of the proposed new building from inside the school.  
Note both images are subject to change in the next stages of design. 
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